
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
  

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
   

Revised Notice of Public Hearing 

March 7, 2013 	       Ref. 2013-H-02 
          Revision  1  

The Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission (CNSC) is announcing a change to the public hearing 
date to consider Cameco Corporation’s (Cameco) application to renew, for a period of 10 years, 
its Waste Facility Operating Licence for the decommissioned Beaverlodge mine site, located in 
northern Saskatchewan.  

The public hearing will now take place on April 3 and 4, 2013, instead of April 4, 2013, as 
originally announced. 

Date: April 3 and 4, 2013 
Place: Hilton Garden Inn, 90, 22nd Street East, Saskatoon, Saskatchewan 
Time:  as set by the agenda published prior to the hearing date 

The public hearing will be webcast live on the CNSC Web site and posted for a period of 
90 days. 

Requests to intervene filed with the Secretary of the Commission by March 4, 2013 will be 
considered at the April proceedings. No new interventions will be accepted.  

Cameco’s submissions, CNSC staff’s recommendations and written submissions from members 
of the public are available upon request. These documents are not downloadable.  To obtain 
them, a request must be made to the Secretariat at the address below or directly from the CNSC 
Web site. Agendas, hearing transcripts and information on the hearing process are available on 
the CNSC Web site: nuclearsafety.gc.ca. 

c/o Louise Levert 
Secretariat 
Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission  Tel.: 613-996-9063 or 1-800-668-5284 
280 Slater St., P.O. Box 1046   Fax: 613-995-5086 
Ottawa, Ontario K1P 5S9 E-mail: interventions@cnsc-ccsn.gc.ca 

mailto:interventions@cnsc-ccsn.gc.ca

